
 

 

4 April 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Publication of material from public forum 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the slides and transcript from its online public 
forum on Western Power’s access arrangement proposal for the period 2022/23 to 2026/27, held on 
Friday, 25 March 2022. 

The purpose of the forum was to help interested parties understand Western Power’s proposal, the 
ERA’s process for considering the proposal, and the key issues for stakeholder feedback.  

The ERA is seeking submissions on Western Power’s proposal by 4:00 pm (WST) Wednesday 
20 April 2022.  Further details can be found in the ERA’s issues paper. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22570/2/Slide-pack-for-AA5-public-forum.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22571/2/D244907-Revision-4-Western-Power-AA5-Public-Forum-Transcript.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/AA5
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